
 

 

It’s Christmas…… 

At Upton Junior School 
 

Christmas is coming! 

It’s that time of year again! As the weeks approach us, we will be very busy as we countdown to Christmas. 

This is a reminder of all the key events taking place before the end of term. 

 
 

Wednesday 29th November 

 

 
Thursday 30th November 

Upton School Open Day 

We would like to warmly invite prospective parents of children due to start 

Junior School in September 2024 to our annual Open day - Tours at 

9.30am, 1.30pm & 6.30pm 

Upton School Open Day 

We would like to warmly invite prospective parents of children 

due to start Junior School in September 2024 to our annual 

Open Day – Tour at 9.30am 

 
  Tuesday 5th December  

 

 

Years 3 & 5 will enjoy a freshly cooked Christmas Dinner. 

Please complete the key survey sent and pay via your MCAS app. 

 

 

  

 

 

Thursday 7th December  

 

 
 

 

 

  

Thursday 7th December 

 

 

 

Years 4 & 6 will enjoy a freshly cooked Christmas Dinner. 

Please complete the key survey sent and pay via your MCAS app. 

 

 

 

  

 

 Sports/Music Clubs: 

This will be the last day these clubs will be running this term. 

 

This will also be the last day classes R & Y go swimming 

Friday 8th December 

From 1.15pm 

 All invited. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Fair: 

From 1.15pm the fair will open, there will be several stalls, mainly run by the 

pupils themselves, dotted around the school. Come and see all the lovely 

displays around the school here. 

Children can wear Something Festive/Christmas Jumper (non-uniform) on 

this day in exchange of a gift for the tombola, raffle etc. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



Tuesday 12th December 

 

 
 

 

Christmas Panto: 

Pupils in Years 3 & 5 will be travelling to the Marlowe 

Theatre in Canterbury to see “Aladdin” Full school uniform 

to be worn. Children can bring a small snack and water bottle 

with them. 

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

 

 

 

Christmas Party Day Years 4 & 6 

Years 4 & 6 will be having a Christmas party today. Pupils will need to wear 

their party clothes to school. Food and drinks will be provided. 

Wednesday 13th December  

 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Panto: 

Pupils in Years 4 & 6 will be travelling to the Marlowe 

Theatre in Canterbury to see “Aladdin” Full school uniform 

to be worn. Children can bring a small snack and water bottle 

with them. 

‘Oh no they won’t’ - ‘Oh yes they will!’ 

 

 

 

  

 Christmas Party Day Year 3 & 5 

Years 3 & 5 will be having a Christmas party today. Pupils will need to wear 

their party clothes to school. Food and drinks will be provided. 

 

 

Friday 15th December  

 

 

Last Day of 

Term! 

 

    Children are to wear full school uniform today. 

 

     School will finish at 2:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

School resumes on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

 


